
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

2022 WENDOVER BOULEVARD REHABILITATION PROJECT 

 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION DATES: May 25, 2022 – July 8, 2022 

PROJECT DETAILS 

Notice to residents, businesses and motorists is hereby given by The City of West Wendover Public 
Works Department of upcoming street construction, reconstruction, and resurfacing anticipated to be 
performed along a section of West Wendover Boulevard from the intersection of Florence Way to the 
main entrance of the Rainbow Hotel & Casino during the dates listed.  This project includes milling and 
removal of existing asphalt and replacement.  Traffic will be routed as necessary to allow for the safety 
of construction crews performing the construction.  Traffic will be impacted, and motorists are asked to 
be courteous and aware of crews in the area. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Raul Naranjo | Public Works Director | rnaranjo@westwendovercity.com | 775.664.3363  
 
Construction Zone 
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